GPRIC
(wapi) Libglo=g pllaclinl aulaliad

Gulf Petrochemical Industries Co. (85¢)
Office of the President VRS, U | O A

P/E001/101//20

1 January 2020

H.E. Antonio Guterres
Secretary General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
United States of America
Your Excellency,

Subject: GPIC's Letter of Commitment to United Nations Global Compact

Warm greetings and best wishes from Gulf Petrochemical Industries Company (GPIC), in the
Kingdom of Bahrain.

This year is very special for GPIC as we celebrate 40 years of sustainable success and it
also marks the 8" Anniversary of our Commitment to the United Nations Global
Compact (UNGC). Whilst much has changed in the world and in our Company over the past
few years, our commitment to the UNGC’s Ten Principles remains firm.

We are also proud of GPIC's Commitment to the UNGC's Six Food and Agriculture
Business Principles (7HE FAB 6 Principles), Women's Empowerment Principles (WEPs) and
the Sustainable Development Goals(SDGs). In our 2020 Communication on Progress Report
to the UNGC, which is part of our GRI Sustainability Report 2020 40 years of Sustainable
Success’ GPIC reports according to the UN Global Compact '‘Advanced Level/”and describes
how we meet the 21 criteria’s of this level. We have also covered our progress on the FAB 6
principles, WEPs and our alignment to the SDGs in addition to the UNGC Ten Principles.

Our Company is an avid supporter and promoter of the UNGC’s ethical tenet and our

commitment to this global alliance is worn as a badge of honor. It therefore gives me
great pride to confirm our Commitment and Membership of the UNGC.
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Dr. Abdulrahman Jawaher;/

President GPIC
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